
 
 

 
 

July 6, 2018 

 Dear Member: 

Attached, you will find the necessary forms to be used to nominate someone for this year’s 

Museum of Bus Transportation Board Member elections. This year there are 6 Board Seats that 

need to be voted on by the membership. This is an unusually large number of seats for the 

membership to vote.  

The nominated individual must be a current Museum of Bus Transportation member for at least one 

year prior to the election. The candidate must be recommended by at least five different members to be 

considered for inclusion on the ballot. Please notify the person you are nominating, and the nominee 

will also need to complete, sign and return the attached Board Nomination Acceptance form by 

Monday, September 10th, 2018. 
 

Nominations which meet the requirements and are approved by the board will be included on the ballot 

for consideration. The Board reserves the right to exclude any person nominated by a member for “due 

cause.” If you have questions on these procedures, please feel free to contact John Dockendorf at his 

email at JDockendorf448@comcast.net,  or by calling him at 717-763-9117. 
 

Thank you for your support of our Museum! 

Sincerely, 

John Dockendorf 

Election Chairman Museum of Bus Transportation 

161 Museum Drive 

Hershey, PA 17033 
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